

   I am writing you to let you know I support the decriminalization of marijuana/cannabis just like Marion County Prosecutor Ryan Mears did in 2019 and 32 other states.  Stopping the arrests of cannabis/marijuana reduces the harm to families that occurs from the legal ramifications of a marijuana arrest. An arrest record can prevent an otherwise good citizen from qualifying for certain support programs, many jobs and even prevent the educational advancement of many Hoosiers. 
   Currently Indiana has been arresting around 20,000 Hoosiers for marijuana a year. This puts an undo burden on our law enforcement offices cost along with increased taxes on citizens such as myself. I want you to investigate the benefits of marijuana decriminalization in Indiana.


Sincerely,


Signature


Printed Name


Street Address


Town, State & Zip Code 



